
 

Notice Of Cancellation Of Thumb Electric 
2020 Annual Membership Meeting 

 

The 2020 Annual Meeting of the members of Thumb Electric Cooperative will be canceled 
due to ongoing COVID concerns. However, the 2020 election of one director from Huron 
County------District 3, one director from Sanilac County------ District 3, and one director from 
Tuscola County------District 3 to the board of directors of the cooperative will still take place. 
 

Members will have an option to vote via mail-in ballot or online ballot for a period of time 
starting the first week of November and ending Dec. 3. 
 

Dated: Sept. 15, 2020 
BETH MCDONALD, Secretary         

Voting instructions on back. 



HOW TO VOTE: Members have the option to vote by mail or online.

BY MAIL: Insert the paper ballot in the Nov/Dec issue of Michigan Country Lines 
magazine into the postage-paid “Business Reply” envelope folded inside the 
magazine, seal and mail. Please do not include anything other than the ballot. 
Mail-in ballots must be received by Dec. 3, 2020 at Survey & Ballot Systems in 
Eden Prairie, Minnesota. Please allow extra time for mailing, as the U.S. Postal 
Service may experience delays.

ONLINE: To access the login page of the official TEC election, please type  
directvote.net/TECMI into the address bar located at the top of your internet 
screen. Your Member Number and your Election Passcode can be found on the 
back cover of your Nov/Dec Country Lines magazine. Use both of these numbers 
to log in. Once registered, follow the online voting instructions. Online voting 
begins Nov. 3, 2020, and ends at 5 p.m. EST, Dec. 3, 2020. Do not mail your ballot 
if you plan to vote online.

If you have any problems voting online, please email support@directvote.net.

OFFICIAL BALLOT INSTRUCTIONS

The mail-in ballot or online ballot is your 
only means to vote in 2020, since there is 
no in-person meeting due to COVID-19.

VOTE BY DEC. 3

Your Vote Matters!
2020 Board of Directors Election


